
 
 

NORTH GARLAND SPORTS ASSOCIATION 
Northbaseball.org 

469-387-3578 
 
 

Dear Prospective Supporter of North Garland Sports Association, NGSA would like to ask you for your 
support of our great program. Donations are a crucial part of our organization. Your generous donation 
will provide an opportunity for children to learn the game of baseball, the value of teamwork, and the 

responsibilities of being on a team. 
 
 

We are requesting Gift Cards in any amount for our fundraising raffle to be held on March 5, 2022 
10:00 am at Holford Park 2420 N Shiloh Rd Garland, TX 75044.  

 
 

Thank you for your support, 
NGSA 

 
 

Donation Information:  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Company Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Company Address: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Contact Name: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Email address: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Contact Phone #: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Donation Amount: __________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Items donated can be picked up by contacting Sarah Lankford - Treasurer 469-387-3578 
 
 
 

NGSA is a nonprofit organization (501 C3) that operates through the gracious donations of 
products, services and financial support of patrons and businesses that surround the Garland, 
Richardson, Wylie and Murphy community. Your support is vital for its existence. We ask for your 
contributions to keep youth baseball in our community and keep our young people growing in 
mind, spirit and body. Donation receipts are available upon request. 


